
 

 
 

JUNK MODELLING 
 

Year 2 children will be junk modelling after half 
term.  Can you please bring in items to use on 

Tuesday 5/11/19.  Please ensure these items are 
clean and dry. 

 

 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN THEMED LUNCH 
 

Mrs Shell (the Good Witch) has served up some spooky 
food in the kitchen today!   

 
 

 

SWIMMING CERTIFICATES 

 

Well done for achieving your swimming certificates!  

Awesome effort! 

 

 

 

On behalf of Red Row First School, we hope you all have a great Half Term break!  See you 

on Tuesday 5th November!   

 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 
 
 

     

Top Table 
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HALLOWEEN DISCO 

 
Thursday 7th November 3-5pm 

Tickets available from the school office 

      
 

CHILDREN IN NEED  
Change of Date 

 
Pudsey will be visiting Breakfast Club on Friday 15th 

November on Children In Need Day. 
 


